
Amy Fredericks replied Wed, 30 Jul 2025  

To: PDC Support <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Public Disclosure Commission, 

Thank you for your email. Physicians EyePac filed the C-4 due on July 15, 2025, on July 24, 2025. 
This was an administrative oversight as our ORCA campaign file was not set up for participation 
in the 2025 Primary and General election settings. As soon as Physicians EyePac discovered the 
error, Physicians EyePac filed immediately. Please note that Physicians EyePac had zero activity 
during the period of July 1 to July 14, 2025 and therefore the public was not harmed due the 
tardiness of our C-4 report. 

Thank you, 

Amy Fredericks 

Director of Finance 

Washington State Medical Association 
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